

Panfield Lane Braintree Essex CM7 5XP

TELEPHONE 01376 323 701

EMAIL

mail@taboracademy.co.uk

WEBSITE

taboracademy.co.uk

STRIKE ACTION LETTER FOR PARENTS

1st July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with great reluctance that I have to inform you that School will be partially closed to pupils on Tuesday 5th July 2016.

The School will be closed for:

Year 8 and Year 10

The School will be open for:

Year 7 and Year 9

The school will open for the normal hours.

The number of teaching staff that are taking industrial action means that the School is unable to provide adequate supervision for pupils.

This action is not against the Loxford School Trust or Tabor Academy itself but part of industrial action organised by a trade union.

I am aware that this decision may be problematic for some parents. I do hope that the advance notice that we have been able to provide will enable you to make suitable arrangements for the care of your child.

Yours sincerely,

∕Mrs. A. Johnson

CEO

The Loxford School Trust

Mrs. E. Robinson Headteacher

